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My name is Louise and I work for the Wiltshire and Swindon Users’ Network in 
Wiltshire. Some of you may have already met me and also my colleague Jen, if 
you have attended one of the Autism forums recently. WSUN now supports the 
Forum. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date of Next Meeting: 
 
25th January 2017 at the Crown Centre, 39 St John’s Street, Devizes SN10 
1BL 
You will need to enter the building through the main entrance. Go through the 
door and you will see a reception desk, they will show you where the room is. 
 

  
 
If you have any difficulties on the day please ring me on 07766024237 and I will 
try to assist you. 
 

  
 
Louise Rendle 
 

 
Jen Wickens 

Independent Living Centre 
St George’s Road 

Semington 
Wiltshire BA14 6JQ 
Tel:   01380 871800 

louiserendle.wsun@btconnect.com 

 

Travel 
Parking: There is parking at the 
Station Road Car Park SN10 1BZ 
Bus: There are frequent bus services 
to and from Devizes 
 



Now in our 25th year of supporting people to speak out 
 
The forum is due to start at 11.30am with coffee/tea and introductions 
and will follow the same format; 
 
We will then listen to your views. Everyone will have the opportunity to say 
anything they want to about their experiences of living with autism in Wiltshire. 
(This information will be fed into the meeting with other organisations after lunch). 

 

 12.30 - Buffet lunch. You can stay for this or you can go home. Lunch and is 

free. 

 1.15pm – Members of the Strategy Board arrive for coffee. 

 1.30pm – We give our views directly to the Autism Board. If you wish to stay 

and give your views, you are very welcome. If not, I can give your views 

instead.  

 2pm – Finish 

Please can you let us know if you would like to attend the Forum in Devizes 
so we can make sure we have enough food for lunch, by emailing me or 
phoning the office on the above number. 
 
I thought I would also take the opportunity to tell you about the dates for the other 
forums in 2017. 
 
Tues 25 April Trowbridge – Council Chamber 
 
Wed 12 July Chippenham – Committee Rooms 
 
Wed 4 Oct Trowbridge – Salisbury Room 
. 
 
If you don’t want to attend the Forum or can’t make it this time, but have 
something you would like me to say to the forum for you, please let me know by 
emailing me on louiserendle.wsun@btconnect.com or giving us a ring on 
01380871800. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Louise Rendle 
Chief Executive Officer 
Wiltshire and Swindon Users’ Network 
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